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Thursday 9th September 

Dear parents, grandparents and carers, 

For children who are due to start school in September 2022, the application window for admissions to St Anne’s 

Catholic Primary School is now live.  Please click on the following link https://www.st-

annesrc.lancs.sch.uk/about-us/admissions which will help guide you through the application process.  Please 

share this information through your friendship contacts to ensure all parents know how to apply for a place in 

our school. 

On Saturday 11th September, St Anne’s school will be represented at the St Anne’s Parish celebration day. 

Please encourage any families who may want to know more about St Anne’s to attend. Mrs Cleary, Mrs Preston 

and I will be there to answer any questions about St Anne’s school, nursery and extended provision.  Mass 

begins at 12.00 noon with the afternoon events beginning at 1.00pm.  

Many thanks to the parents who are helping Mrs Banner organise ‘Toddler Mornings’.  I am sure many parents 

will be very happy to attend again after such a long time without any toddler groups. Toddler group will take 

place on a Thursday morning in the Key Stage 1 Hall between 9.00am and 11.00am starting on Thursday 16th 

September.  Please walk down the main path and access the toddler group through the rear KS1 hall door. 

Week beginning 27th September  

On Monday 27th September, we will be hosting ‘St Anne’s Open Evening’.  This will be an opportunity to 

celebrate achievements over the past year along with plans for the coming year.  Parents will also be able to 

meet their child’s teacher and visit the classrooms where their children learn.  More details will be 

communicated nearer the time. 

On Friday 1st October, we will be hosting ‘St Anne’s Open Aftenoon’.  This will be an open afternoon where 

parents, grandparents and carers can once again visit school and freely walk through the buildings joining in 

with our children as they learn in class.  Subject leaders will be teaching their own subject specialism to their 

classes during the afternoon.  This will provide all our visitors with an excellent opportunity to see every subject 

taught during one afternoon.  The afternoon will begin at 1.45pm and finish at 3.15pm.  School will finish at the 

normal time of 3.30pm. 

St Anne’s continues to grow from strenght to strength and I invite all our families to share in our wonderful 

celebrations.  Please continue to follow all Covid guidance when considering whether to visit school. 

Best wishes, 

 
 
Mr P Bates 
Headteacher 
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